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PAPWORTH HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST - QUALITY ACCOUNT 

2014/15 

DRAFT STATEMENT BY CAMBRIDGESHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL HEALTH 

COMMITTEE 

The Health Committee welcome the Trust’s achievements against the 2014/15 

priorities. 

Papworth Hospital NHS Foundation Trust have not been called into the Health 

Committee meetings for the purpose of health scrutiny this year. In March the Chair 

of the Health committee attend the Care Quality Commission Quality Summit 

meeting in relation to the inspection report and it was noted that the hospital received 

an overall rating of good with some outstanding categories in “effective” and “caring”. 

 
Draft statement subject to consideration at Health Committee meeting on 28

th
 May 2015 


